

Global Compact signatory

Denise Pronk
Pronk_d@schiphol.nl

27 February 2018 JN.2008.010

H.E. António Guterres

Secretary-General

United Nations

New York, NY 10017

USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I would like to inform you that Amsterdam Airport Schiphol will not participate in the Global Compact Initiative any longer.

Currently our airport is facing challenging times and we have to make choices how to use our human and financial resources wisely. We will continue to support the philosophy of the Global Compact principles in future and we have embraced the Sustainable Development Goals.

Yours sincerely, ROYAL SCHIPHOL GROUP

J**9**\$/Nijhuis

President & CEO

Amsterdam Airport Schiphol

P.O.Box 7501, 1118 ZG Schiphol, The Netherlands +31 (0)20 601 9111 Schiphol Nederland BV C of C Amsterdam 34166584 NL08 ABNA 0545 6104 78 NL20 ABNA 0486 7493 04